
Town of Killingworth 
Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission 

Killingworth, Connecticut 06419 
 
 
 
 

 

Due to lack of a quorum,  

the scheduled November 14, 2023 Regular Meeting   

of the 

Killingworth Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission 

was canceled. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


